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I-92 Irene Currie 

I-92-1 This comment expresses concern over where the water supply will be coming from to 

service the project and expresses opposition. The comment addresses general subject 

areas, which received extensive analysis in the Draft EIR, specifically in Section 2.14 

Utilities and Service Systems, Appendix S, Water Supply Assessment, and Topical 

Response UTL-1. The comment does not raise any specific issue regarding that 

analysis and, therefore, no more specific response can be provided or is required. The 

County will include the comment as part of the Final EIR for review and 

consideration by the decision-makers prior to a final decision on the project.  
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